



Family Learning Online Courses

It's been great meeting so many of you over the half term week on our workshops and we know that you have enjoyed the sessions too from your feedback.

We've listened to what you've told us and have also timetabled sessions around home-schooling times-early evening and Saturdays too. Perfect for some adult time and to meet new friends!

Come and join our experienced tutors for an hour online, as they share their ideas on a range of topics. They'll be full of ideas for you to do with your child together at home.

If you haven't registered with us yet, it takes 5 minutes to create an account. Once you receive confirmation of registration, you will then be able to book a place. To ensure you receive your link for the session, please book your place the day before the workshop.

Contact BS_learninglh@lincolnshire.gov.uk if you have any difficulties and we will be able to help you..

Family Learning Workshops

Active Maths -Wednesday 24th February at 10am-11am - Click here to book your place



Does your child need a break from the screen? Have they had enough of worksheets? Join our workshop to find out ways to get children active whilst learning and practising maths skills as the same time. Think treasure hunts, relay races, potions and all things fun

Wellbeing Wednesday-

Wednesday 24th February at 7.30pm -8.30pm - Click here to book your place

Wednesday 3rd March at 10am-11am- Click here to book your place



Join our Family Learning workshop to learn some practical tips and activities to help promote well-being, positivity and calmness for children. The whole family may enjoy these activities too.





Feeding Families on a Budget -

Wednesday 24th February at 7.30pm - 8.30pm - Click here to book your place

Thursday 25th February at 4pm-5pm - Click here to book your place



Food shopping is one of the biggest costs we have to budget for. Join Helen as she shares tips about saving money and simple ideas of how to keep you and your family healthy.

Creating Storysacks – Saturday 27th February at 10am-11am-Click here to book your place



Bring stories to life with and for your child with story sacks using items you'll find at home. Find out how to make a story sack and to bring out your child's imagination with their favourite stories.

Books aren't Boring!

Tuesday 2nd March at 7.30PM-8.30PM-Click here to book your place

Thursday 4th March at 4pm-5pm - Click here to book your place



Bring books to life by creating cartoons, plays, or mini films of your families' favourite books. We'll show you how to help your child get more from the stories they know so well and maybe learn some new skills too!

The Art of Storytelling - Wednesday 3rd March at 7.30PM-8.30PM - Click here to book your place



Do you have a reluctant reader at home and you would like to inspire them to read more? Or would you like to develop your own confidence in story-telling? Join our fun, one-hour workshop for ideas and inspiration to bringing stories to life and making story-time at home really fun.

Family Fun Outdoors - Saturday 6th March at 10am-11am-Click here to book your place



The outdoors has a wealth of activities to offer for you and your child, discover how your child can learn through playing in the outdoors with ideas of activities you can do in your garden, the park or out on a walk.





To make the most of the workshop you will need;

- To be able to access a virtual learning platform with your phone, lpad, tablet, laptop or computer.
- An email address to send you information about how to join us on Microsoft TEAMS.

Need help with learning at home?

How often have you hear yourself say-'They didn't teach it like that when I was at school!' while homeschooling over the past few weeks? We all need someone to lend a helping hand sometimes.

If you do need some help with home-schooling-we're here to give you some support. Lucky for you we have two skilled tutors who are happy to help you out with any questions you may have with work your child has been set for home-schooling.

Homework Helper Sessions

KS1 and KS2

For primary-age queries Sarah will be available over lunch on Tuesday 23rd February and on Saturday 27th February to have a chat and get some support or if you have a query about school work.

Click on these links to join Sarah on the homework sessions.

Click here to join the session -12 and 1pm Tuesday 23rd February

Click here to join the session-From 10am-11am Saturday 27th February

Or if you would prefer email her for advice at sarah.james@lincolnshire.gov.uk.

KS3 English

For help with KS3 English Kate will be available on Thursday 25th February and on Friday 26th February to have a chat and get some support or if you have a query about school work.

Click on these links to join Kate on the homework sessions.

Click here to join the session -11am- 12 noon Thursday 25th February

Click here to join the session - 11am-12 noon Friday 26th February

Or if you would prefer, email her for advice at kate.dickens@lincolnshire.gov.uk

We look forward to seeing you soon!





Learning online is similar to learning in the classroom and it is important to know how to keep ourselves and families safe as we are online. As part of your session, rules and procedures will be explained to ensure a safe online learning experience is had by all. Please see also see our **e-safety policy**.